
Internet Privacy Policy Update 

Announcement 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you that we have updated our Internet Privacy Policy, effective 

[Effective Date]. These changes reflect our ongoing commitment to protecting your personal 

information and ensuring transparency about how we collect, use, and share your data. 

Key updates include: 

• Enhanced clarity regarding the types of information we collect. 

• Details about new data protection measures we have implemented. 

• Information on how to manage your privacy preferences. 

We encourage you to review the updated policy in full by visiting our website at [Website URL]. 

Your continued use of our services after the effective date constitutes your acceptance of the 

revised policy. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Company Contact Information] 


